
Cooper, Kathy &' >F RECEIVED 

7 7, W3 
From: Help 
Sent: Thursday, November 01, 2012 8:58 AM 
To: IRRC mn w y _g m f< 41 
Subject: FW: IRRC Website - New Message i»«* * * * 

Comment letter 

From: ContactForm@state.pa.us [mailto:ContactForm@state.pa.us] 
Sent: Sunday, October 28, 2012 5:32 PM 
To: Help 
Subject: IRRC Website - New Message 

A new message has arrived from the IRRC Website 

First Name: Lois 

Last Name: Kaneshiki 

Company: 

Email: lois@nb.net 

Subject: IRRC 2976 

Message: 
I am very concerned that you have limited public comments until Nov. 5 when most of us are working on this 
election and don't have the time to research this significant change to our educational standards. I don't believe 
"one size fits all" in education or that we are serving out familes by adopting "national" standards. Please extend 
your public commentary period by at least 2 weeks so we can properly review this new regulation. 


